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From Behind the Principal's Desk 
It’s been a busy and exciting month for our school community, and I am delighted to share

some of the highlights with you. 

On Tuesday, 11th March, we had the pleasure of welcoming our new school counsellor, Miss
Jean, into our school. She had the opportunity to meet with our staff and spend some time
working with a couple of students, offering valuable support. We are thrilled to have her on

board and look forward to the positive impact she will have on our students’ well-being. 

We would also like to commend Bailey, who completed his Year 3 NAPLAN assessments earlier
this month. Bailey approached the testing period with a positive attitude, and we are incredibly

proud of his efforts. We eagerly await the results in the coming months. 

On Thursday, 20th March, our students embarked on an exciting adventure to Young for the
Hilltops Art Trail, accompanied by Mrs. Sirol and Mrs. Cartman. The students had a wonderful

time completing their artwork, which was displayed at the Southern Cross Cinema, showcasing
their creations on the theme of farming. They also had the opportunity to visit the Town Hall to

see the display of wood and big art, followed by a fun scavenger hunt in the park. It was a day
full of creativity and exploration! 

In the classroom, learning is progressing well. This term, we launched our new online learning
platform and have also introduced the Little Learners Love Literacy program, which has

already proven to be an exciting addition to our students’ learning. On the 27th and 28th of
March, Mrs. Martin and Mrs. Cartman will be attending professional learning sessions focused

on best practices for delivering this program. While it’s early days, we can already see the
program becoming a valuable resource for our K-3 students. 

Our P & C’s AGM will be held this coming Thursday 27th March at 6.00pm. Everyone is welcome
to attend. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to the continued growth and success of
our students. 

Warm regards 

Principals Update
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 Friday 

Young Mobile Playgroup1
Tuesday

Charity bike ride visit 28 YSS athletics carnival31
Monday

Scripture SRE1
Tuesday

Upcoming Dates:
April 1st
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The students “On
the Farm” displays

at the Southern
Cross Cinema in

Young.
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